‘m
Skyview Family Bulletin
Monday, June 7, 2021
Hello Skyview Families,

Happy Monday to you! In this weekly family bulletin, you will see:

Technology Turn in Information

8th Grade Students and Parents - End of Middle School Farewell
Yearbook Sales

Homework Deadline

Notes from the Nurse

SMS Spring Concert

Skyview Honor Society

North Creek Athletics

Message from the Attendance Office
Library Update

PTSA Food Pantry

PTSA 8th Grade Celebration
Clever/Schoology Resources
Skyview Office Contact Info

End of Year Technology Turn In
Hello Skyview Families:

All district-owned computers and hotspots that have been assigned to students during
the 2019-20 and 2020-21 school year must be returned to school by June 18, 2021.
This includes the device, charging cord, and any cases that were provided for device
protection.



If you would like to check out a device for summer use, the current device still needs to
be returned. You can request a new device for summer use by using the Device
Request Form. This form must be completed prior to June 9th. These requests will be
filled as they are received.

If a student does not return their assigned device and components by June 18th, a fine
will be assessed to the family in the amount of the replacement cost of the device.

Cohort A: June 15th during 6th period or after school from 1:15-3:15
Cohort B: June 17th during 3rd period or after school from 1:15-3:15

Remote Only (Cohort C): June 16th, 9-3pm drop off times are designated by alpha
(please see schedule below)

Throughout the process described below, students and families will remain in their cars
to collect and return items. Please help keep our staff safe and wear masks when
coming to campus.

Thanks to the generous help of PTSA and our SMS ASB, EVERY 6th & 7th grade
student will have a “goody bag” with fun surprises, your student’s bag might also include
classroom projects and/or a pre-ordered yearbook (if purchased). For some students,
we’ve added end of year award/participation certificates.

DROP OFF/PICK-UP PROTOCOLS FOR FAMILIES

e Pick-up must occur during the scheduled time for your student. Scheduled
to arrive by your student's last name, alphabetically.
e Our distribution station will be set up behind the gym, please use the BUS LOOP
entrance
You may only pick up items that belong to your child.
If you are returning your District provided device please print and sign a Student
Device Return form. You must return this form with your current device. All
components must be returned. This includes the device, charging cord, and any
cases that were provided for device protection. (no summer devices will be
handed out during this time)
e |tems for students to return
o Textbooks
o Library books
o Band instruments - 8th grade only, or if SMS loaned instrument needs
repair
Classroom materials that teachers provided
Computers and other assigned technology
e Befor rrive on the dr ff/pick
o Prepare a sign with your child’s first and last name in LARGE print.
Display this sign so that it is clearly visible at the front of your vehicle
(attached to windshield visor or propped up on the dash).


https://nsd.jotform.com/202085825509053
https://nsd.jotform.com/202085825509053
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ZGMjbIvVCfzYOa5Apmydko63nvlHn06ocvYrO9ARovk/edit?usp=sharing

o
o

Have all items in the trunk of your car, easily available for removal.
If you do not have a trunk, you must be ready to hand materials to staff
through your passenger-side window.

e Drop off/pick up directions

o

o

All parents/students/passengers must stay in their cars at all times.
Please arrive only during your assigned time. This is essential to avoid
cars backing into the street and blocking traffic. Canyon Creek Elementary
will also be conducting distribution on June 16th - Avoid blocking access
to their parking lot.
All car passengers must wear a mask, or use something to cover mouth
and nose.
Display your pre-made sign with your student’s first and last name in the
front windshield.
Remain in a single file line along the curb. Continue pulling forward as
you are able. There will be staff and/or signs directing you.
Drop off/ pick up will occur behind the gym, along the curb and fence.
No parking is allowed.
Once you arrive at the distribution point, a staff member will take materials
you are dropping off and/or hand you your students “goody bag”:

m All parents/students/passengers must stay in their cars at all

times.

e Once you are finished with the drop off/pick up you will continue all the way
around the back of the building and exit through the main entrance (near Canyon

Creek)

Remote Only: June 16th

Time Last name alpha (first letters of your
student’s last name)

9:00am - 9:30 Last name beginning with A-Ban

9:30-10:00 Last name beginning with Bar-Cha

10:00-10:30 Last name beginning with Che-FI

10:30-11:00 Last name beginning with Fr-Hol



11:00-11:30 Last name beginning with Hon-Kh

11:30-12:00pm Last name beginning with Ki-Le
12:00pm-12:30 Last name beginning with Li-Mi
12:30-1:00 Last name beginning with Mo-Par
1:00-1:30 Last name beginning with Pas-Re
1:30-2:00 Last name beginning with Ri-Se
2:00-2:30 Last name beginning with Sh-Ta
2:30-3:00 Last name beginning with Te-Z

8th Grade Students & Parents - End of Middle School Farewell

If you have not yet pre-ordered your 20-21 yearbooks, now is your chance! All
purchases are to be made online at https://wa-northshore.intouchreceipting.com/signin.
If you need your log in information, please email mjefferson@nsd.org. Orders are due
at midnight on Saturday, June 5th.

We will be distributing just the 8th grade yearbooks on Tuesday, June 8th from
3:30-5pm. Please join us for a fun farewell from our Skvyiew PTSA, receive a fun
surprise gift, collect your yearbook if you pre-ordered one and wave farewell to our SMS
teachers.

Please enter through the main gate, and park in the main lot. Parents, we ask that you
please wait in your car while your student uses the crosswalk to access the breezeway
distribution area to pick up their items. Students are to adhere to the 6ft social
distancing guidelines and always wear a mask when on campus.



https://wa-northshore.intouchreceipting.com/signin

Did you miss the Yearbook presales? If so, you will have another opportunity to
purchase a 20-21 yearbook on Tuesday(6/15) & Thursday(6/17) before school or during
6th/3rd period. Please bring check or cash in the exact amount of $20 to purchase a
yearbook in the main office before school or the breezeway during distribution.

If you are a remote student who did not pre-order a yearbook you may purchase one on
Wednesday 6/16 in the main office with cash/check in the amount of $20 or credit card.

Homework Deadlines

Deadlines have been set for students to turn in work. Friday, June 11th, is the last day
students will have to turn in current assignments. Monday, June 14th, is the last date for
students to turn in missing assignments. No late work will be accepted after June 14th.

SMS Spring Concert

@ . HTTPS://NSD.ZOOM.US/J /83403085405
|

MUSIC DEPARTMENT SHOWCASE
JUNE 9, 2021 | 7 PM
BAND, CHOIR, AND ORCHESTRA




Notes from the Nurse
*Incoming 6th graders*

Hello, incoming 6th grade families! We are looking forward to seeing you at
Skyview for the 21/22 school year.

All incoming 6th graders are required to complete a new health registration form for
Skyview Middle School, found here. Please fill out both pages of the form, sign it, and
return it to jcelms@nsd.org anytime between now and the end of August.

More information on health requirements for incoming 6th graders, including
immunization requirements and medication authorization forms, can be found at
on the Skyview Health Room website.

*Current 6th graders*

A reminder that all students entering 7th grade must have their Tdap booster in
order to attend the first day of school on September 1st. Tdap is required once a
student turns 11 years old and is in 7th grade. Please ensure your student
receives their Tdap prior to August 31st. For more information on required
vaccinations, please visit Required Immunizations for 21/22 School Year.

*Medication Pickup*

Please see the below information if your student has medication in the Skyview Health
Room. All medications need to be picked up, and cannot be stored in the health room
over the summer.

If your student has emergent, life-saving medication in the health room (epi-pens,
seizure medication, or glucagon), the medication cannot be picked up prior to their last
day of school, listed below. Non-emergent medication can be picked up anytime
between now and the end of the school year by an authorized adult. In addition to
medications, | will be providing you with the proper paperwork you will need to have
medications at school for the 21/22 school year.

Cohort A (Mondays/ Tuesdays)- Medication pickup is Tuesday, June 15th,
12:30pm-1:30pm

Cohort B (Thursdays/Fridays)- Medication pick up is Friday, June 18th,
12:30pm-1:30pm

If you have any questions regarding any of the above requirements, please contact me
at:

Jennifer Celms, RN, BSN


https://skyview.nsd.org/resources/health-room/incoming-6th-grader-health-forms
https://skyview.nsd.org/resources/health-room/incoming-6th-grader-health-forms
https://www.doh.wa.gov/Portals/1/Documents/Pubs/348-295-SchoolImmReqforParents2021-2022.pdf

School Nurse

Skyview Middle School
c. 360-358-2329

p. 425-408-6806

f. 425-408-6802
jcelms@nsd.org

Congratulations to all National Junior Honor Society members this year!

This year we have 138 members and over 2400 hours served. See here for the
complete list of this year's NJHS members. Great job, Eagles! Students recognized
achieved a minimum of a 3.5 cumulative GPA and 15 hours of community of service.
The virtual ceremony induction ceremony was posted on the Skyview NJHS website on
Wednesday, May 26th.

Certificates and Ribbons: Hybrid A and B students, please stop by Ms. Subcleff's room
(F101) when you are on campus to pick up your certificate. Remote students, you may
pick up your certificate during Skyview's end of year distribution days June 15-17. Any
certificates not picked up this school year will be held until the fall for distribution.

2021-22 NORTH CREEK HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETICS REGISTRATION

If you will be a freshman at NCHS next year and are interested in participating in sports,
Athletics registration for all sports is OPEN for the 2021-22 school year. FinalForms is
an online registration platform for Athletics registration. You must be registered to
receive information and updates from coaches, including information on possible
summer conditioning sessions.

Required Prior to Participation in Athletics

To be cleared to participate in the first day of weight training/conditioning, tryouts, or
practice, a FinalForms registration must be completed by both parent and student and a
current sports physical must be on file with the NCHS Athletic Office. Sports physicals
are good for two years from the exam date and can be uploaded in FinalForms during
the registration process.

Visit our Register for Athletics page for more information and to register on FinalForms.
Because the default year is 20-21 until June 13, you will need to click on the Switch to
21/22 Registration BLUE button to register.

Academic Eligibility Requirements


https://drive.google.com/file/d/10h_6v-pQGs7oaqO0hGXNFKsc7QT81N9X/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/apps.nsd.org/skyview-middle-school-njhs/home
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1525900952/nsdorg/gimyyeqlmbfmvsunwseq/Physical-Examination-Form-English.pdf
https://northcreek.nsd.org/athletics/register-for-athletics

Student athletes in high school are expected to meet or exceed a 2.0 GPA to be eligible
to participate in school-sponsored activities. There are regular grade checks for each
sports season.

NSD Standard: Minimum 2.0 GPA each semester

WIAA Standard: Passing 6 classes

Visit the Eligibility page for more specific grade check and suspension
information

Questions? We're here to help!

If you have any questions, are having issues registering on FinalForms, or need to
check on a physical expiration date, please email Susan Pearson, NCHS Athletic
Secretary, at spearson@nsd.org.

SMS Attendance

Parents/guardians must notify the Attendance Office to excuse absences (within
72 hours per WA State Law.)

If your student will be attending classes remotely on HA or HB “in person” scheduled
days, it is important for parents/guardians to inform the attendance office as soon as
possible, preferably in the morning before school. All students must “sign in” on
Wednesdays and asynchronous learning days to be marked present.

To report or verify absences contact:
Email: smsattendance@nsd.org OR Call: (425) 408-6810 (24 hr. attendance line)

* If your student is experiencing a fever of 100.4 degrees or higher, cough or loss of
smell or taste, report any of these 3 symptoms in your voicemail or email message.

Late Arrival “in person” day: If your student arrives late to school they must go to the
Attendance Office or see school nurse to complete the Health Check process before
going into a classroom - see Late Arrivals

Early Dismissal “in person”day: Please limit your student leaving school early only
when truly necessary. Pre-arrange in advance and allow extra time to dismiss your child
from class - see Early Dismissals

Review your student’s attendance records: in ParentVUE If your student was
marked absent in error, contact their teacher to correct within 3-school days, otherwise,
notify the attendance office before the end of the school year.

Thank you for supporting your child’s education during this school year during
Northshore Learns! Vicki Madsen ~ Attendance Secretary & Student Support Team


https://northcreek.nsd.org/athletics/eligibility
https://skyview.nsd.org/resources/attendance
https://skyview.nsd.org/resources/attendance
https://skyview.nsd.org/resources/attendance
https://www.nsd.org/resources/online-tools/parentvue

Announcement from the Skyview Library

All library books must be returned by Friday, June 11th. If you are in Cohort A,
remember to bring your books on Tuesday, June 8th. Remote students can return their
library books on Wednesdays between 12:00 and 1:00 p.m. in the Small Gym. If you
have any questions or concerns, contact Mrs. Haver at shaver@nsd.org. Thank you
from Mrs. Haver and Mrs. Dwyer!

Susan Haver
Skyview Middle School Librarian
shaver@nsd.org

SEND OFF TO SUMMER
FOOD PANTRY BOX

==, AR

Skyview MS PTSA wants to send you off to summer break with a special food box on
our last delivery date of the school year, Wednesday, June 16th. We will include more
items than the weekly bag, some fresh produce AND a summer treat for your
student(s).



This summer food box will be delivered on Wednesday, June 16th, between
3pm-6pm, by our PTSA Food Pantry volunteers.

Deadline to request this special Food Pantry Box is Friday, June 11th.

If your family would like to request a food box, please fill out this google form. ENGLISH
| SPANISH

Save the, Date

8TH GRADE GELEBRATION

Tuesoay, June 8th, 2021
3:30-5:00pm

Hello 8" Grade Parents!

As you know we have had to modify our plans of a traditional 8th grade celebration due
to Covid-19 and the restrictions that followed. We have been working with our
administrators and our wonderful committee has come up with a fun way to send the 8th
grade class off to high school.

Mark your calendars:
Tuesday, June 8th, 2021 from 3:30-5:00 p.m.

We will have a drive through distribution of year books for 8th grade only; along with
swag bags from Skyview PTSA. There will be music, fun signs, teachers, staff,
counselors, and administrators on hand to wish our 8th graders good luck.

We are excited to announce this is a no cost event for all of our 8th graders, even our
remote learners. We are grateful for our many generous donors (listed below), without
them we couldn’t have made this happen!

SOAR high Eagles!!!
Sincerely,
Hanisha Bakshani & Barby Taheri

Skyview Middle School PTSA 8th Grade Celebration Committee


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccjuqi_xrF5QHx0UIgpMnUL1hNaUOnv_ksRjW-0-VXq_k5Gw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHDq3dQSds9MVDsmDCRp6Fl71NLtZiuKk2GcD7xNk1msozpg/viewform?usp=sf_link

If you have any questions please contact, Barby Taheri at
barbyrappelynn3@hotmail.com.

FULL DETAIL WEBSITE: 8th Grade Party (skyviewmsptsa.org)

Skyview PTSA is proud of our 8th graders.
Great things are in your future!
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Clever/Schoology Resources

A couple of videos have been created by the Northshore School District to give the very
basics of getting students and parents logged into Clever and Schoology:

e Getting Started with Clever and Schoology for Students (English):
https://youtu.be/7R-NnJAo7E4

e Getting Started with Clever and Schoology for Students (Spanish):
https://youtu.be/1K1YbVOqzsU

e Getting Started with Clever and Schoology for Parents (English):
https://youtu.be/NISz6bcZVW4

Please visit the NSD Schoology & Clever website for the most updated information.

To access Schoology, students and teachers go to my.nsd.org


https://skyviewmsptsa.org/Page/8th%20grade%20party/8th%20Grade%20Party
https://youtu.be/7R-NnJAo7E4
https://youtu.be/1K1YbVOqzsU
https://youtu.be/NISz6bcZVW4
https://www.nsd.org/northshore-learns/support/lms
http://my.nsd.org/

Parents can access by going to family.nsd.org- more parent info at
https://www.nsd.org/northshore-learns/support.)

Skyview Office Contact Info

Office Manager Lara Konick: Ikonick@nsd.org

School Secretary Marie Jefferson: mjefferson@nsd.org
Attendance Secretary Vicki Madsen: vmadsen@nsd.org
School Registrar Kris Staten: kstaten@nsd.org

School Nurse Jen Celms: jcelms@nsd.org

Principal Dawn Mark: dmark@nsd.org

Assistant Principal Brandi Doyle: bdoyle@nsd.org
Assistant Principal Ebonisha Washington: ewashington@nsd.org
Dean Charles Chirieleison: cchirieleison@nsd.org
Counselors:

For families with last names beginning with A - Go

Gini Scott - gscott2@nsd.org

Kate Williams - kwilliams2@nsd.org

For families with last names beginning with Gr - Ka
Jeff Dennis - jdennis@nsd.org

Charles Chirieleison - cchirieleison@nsd.org

For families with last names beginning with Ke - O
Jenny Booth - jbooth2@nsd.org

Deirdre Carty - dcarty@nsd.org

For families with last names beginning with P - Z

Kevin Tjoelker - ktjoelker@nsd.org

Julie Archer - jarcher@nsd.org

Skyview Website: www.nsd.org/skyview

The mission of Skyview Middle School is to collaboratively educate and support
students as they develop into lifelong learners by providing a nurturing
environment where academic and personal excellence are achieved.


http://family.nsd.org/
https://www.nsd.org/northshore-learns/support
http://www.nsd.org/skyview

